Dr. Limus Pauling 794 Hot Springs Road Santa Barbara, Calif. 93013

Dear Dr. Pauling.

Almost two years have passed since your note to me dated 22 December 1965 and I am sorry that I have not kept in touch with you, as you were kind enough to suggest. The main reason was the great pressure of work on the Warren Report that was one consequence of the studies published last year, as well as work on my own book on the Report.

My book is called Accessories After the Fact: The Warren Commission, the Authorities, and the Report and it will be released on the 30th of November by the Bobbs-Werrill Company. I know that the restrictions on your time must be very great indeed, but I hope that you will find an opportunity to look at the book.

I remain absolutely convinced that the Warren Report must be junked, for the deliberate fraud it is and for the unconscionable miscarriage of justice it has served. It is a matter for concern that a similar project seems to be in progress in New Orleans, under the guise of opposition to the Warren Commission's "findings." I take the liberty of enclosing copies of some letters on this question which I have sent to Menahem Armoni, who has played so invaluable a role in exposing the Warren Report and other counterfeits.

With kind regards,

Yours very sincerely,

Sylvia Meagher 302 West 12 Street New York, N.Y. 1001h